
International Convention Committee Report 

Council of Governors Meeting 

July 28, 2018 

The 101st International Convention was held in Las Vegas, Nevada, June 29 through July 3, 2018.  There 

were approximately 115 Lions and guests from Multiple District 27 in attendance.  The MGM Grand 

Resort was the host facility with all convention activities, except for the International Parade of Nations, 

taking place at their facilities.  The Wisconsin Delegation was very visible particularly with respect to 

supporting the candidacy of PID Brian Sheenan. 

We had approximately 70 members of the delegation march in the International Parade of Nations.  We 

did have the distinction of having five Past International Directors and an International Director march 

with the delegation. 

The Council Meeting was held at the Luxor Hotel on Sunday, July 1, 2018.  The meeting was held in the 

Lotus 3 Ballroom from 4:00 – 5:00 pm. 

I did not receive any feed back from any of the delegation that may have attended the Midwest 

Breakfast on Monday, July 2. 

The 102nd International Convention will be held in Milan, Italy, July 5 – 9, 2019.  Be on the lookout for 

future announcements regarding the convention from Lions International. 

Submitted, 

PDG John Jenson 

International Convention Chair 


